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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: Exit Lane Construction Project 

Date: 8/23/2023 

 
Begins August 28th, 2023 

 
Beginning Monday, August 28th, 2023, the Exit Lane Construction Project will begin. 
 
As a result, this project temporarily impacts both passengers and employees travelling through 
the Terminal building, including the exit lane and the Welcome Point. 
 
The completion of the project is structured into three phases. Please see the most current 
schedule below. 
 
Construction Phase Schedule 
 

PHASE START DATE END DATE IMPACTED AREAS 

1 08/28/2023 11/24/2023 Welcome Point (East 

Side). Exit Lanes. 

11/15/2023 - Exit Lanes become operational and open to the public. 

2 11/27/2023 02/01/2024 Welcome Point (West 

Side). 

3 11/27/2023 02/01/2024 Overhead work 

included. 

*Be aware that the current schedule is subject to change as a result of phase completion delays. * 

 
Please note the exit lanes are scheduled to be open to the public and operational near the end 
of the first phase on Wednesday, November 15th, 2023. 
 
Construction related activity will be occurring throughout various hours of the day. For more 
information regarding these times, contact the project manager listed at the bottom of this 
communication. 

 
OPERATIONAL IMPACT 
Throughout the duration of both phases, passenger exit and entrance flow from the escalators 
and elevators will be maintained on both sides of the exit lane. 
There is no potential impact to the employee screening bypass throughout all phases of the 
project at this time. 
 
The work area will be blocked off using temporary walls, all unauthorized personnel are to stay 
outside of the work area during this time. 
 
Additionally, see all phase and final project images below. 
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Please see detailed image of Phase 1 below: 

 
 
 
Please see detailed image of Phase 2 below: 
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Project completion reference: 

 
 
 
 
 
For any questions regarding this project, please see the following contact: 
Alonzo Allen (CVG Airport Authority) – 859-652-4510 or aallen@cvgairport.com. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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